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If you think a child maybe the victim of abuse or neglect, contact 01522 782111. Lincolnshire’s Children’s Services Customer Service Centre to 
reporting concern.                   It’s everyone’s responsibility. 

 

Harvest Festival 
 

Thank you so much for your 
generous donations for our Harvest 

Festival this morning. 
 

We had a lovely service in church to 
celebrate and to give thanks for this 

year’s harvest. Your donations will be 
distributed to those in need in and 

around our local area. 
 

The message for our children is that 
we can make a difference in our 

world with our generous donations. 
This follows on from our MacMillan 

Coffee morning last week. 
 

It seems appropriate here to make 
reference to our school vision: 

 
‘Being different;  

belonging together.’  
 
The school council had a discussion 
this morning about our vision with 
Rev Wain and Mr Farrow. They 

chose the following verse from the 
Bible which best explains our vision. 

 
‘All of you are Christ’s body, and each 

one is a part of it.’ 
Corinthians 12 vs 27-28 

  
**************************************** 

Attendance 
 

The greater the attendance, the 
greater the achievement. 

Overall this week 
30th September – 4th October 

93.16% 
 
**************************************** 

Evergreen 
Well done to everyone who achieved 

their Evergreen status. 
 

****************************************** 
 

Come and Learn Session 
 

Please try and attend this session on 
Thursday morning from 9 – 9.30 am. 

 
 The focus will be mathematics this 
time and you should have lots of fun 
as well as gaining an understanding 

of how we teach some aspects  
of mathematics.  

 
If you could bring your child/ren to 

school as you normally do, the staff 
will take the register and settle the 

children. They will then open the fire 
doors to the classrooms and you can 

come in and join the class! 
 

************************************ 
 

Tully Cup 
This term, our school value is 

‘Courage’. 
 

Basic to Christian faith is the claim 
that God is always present in every 
situation. This belief has led to great 
acts of courage that have included 

facing danger and opposition, 
overcoming fear, making a stance for 
what is right and encouraging others 
to persevere. Through prayer people 
have found the strength to help them 

to be courageous. 
   

Winners this week: 
KS 1 – Harry S Yr2 
KS 2 – Liam A Yr3 

************************************* 
 

Communication 
 

We now use Parent Hub instead of 
the text system to send reminders, 

Snippets, letters and other 
information.  

The Parent Hub app is the easiest 
way to receive the messages.  

Please contact the school office if you 
would like help on this. 

 
You can also access Snippets on the 
website and Facebook. Paper copies 

are available from the office. 
 

****************************************** 
 

Next Week 
 

07.10.19  Year 6 swimming 

08.10.19   

09.10.19 3.30- 
4.30 

Yr3 After school 
Sports club 
 

10.10.19 9 -9.30 
 
3.30-4.15 

Come and learn 
 
Yr 4 After School 
Games Club 

11.10.19   

 
 


